
The Chargé d\'affaires of the French Embassy congratulates Sayyid Ammar al-
Hakim for the victories streak

The Chargé d\'affaires of the French Embassy, Mr. Jean François Gibouin congratulated Sayyid

Ammar al-Hakim on the successive victories against terrorist Daesh achieved by the Iraqi

security Forces in Mosul.
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His eminence received a cable of congratulations from Gibouin in which he stressed his France

support in combating terrorism and building relations based on common interests.


